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PHI 07/24 Surgical
guides and biomodels
- Updated Frequently
asked questions

There has been an update version to the

Surgical guides and biomodels — Condition for
Prescribed List reimbursement — Frequently
asked questions.
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PHI circular type: Prostheses announcement
Audience: Health sector

The condition for Prescribed List reimbursement of surgical guides and
biomodels is now effective (1 February 2024).

We have updated the Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document to
clarify stakeholder questions around, particularly around inclusion of an
MBS item description.

The department will continue to assess and consider stakeholder
feedback on the matter, and maintain regular dialogue with private
health insurance and private hospital representatives. Any further
changes resulting from the above will be reflected via an updated FAQ
document.
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